
It’s that time of year where we celebrate graduation as one of the most significant rites of 
passage in a young person’s life! This is a particularly big accomplishment for youth coming 
out of foster care, as the odds are not in their favor. Only 50% of youth in foster care 
graduate from high school, and just 3% obtain a 4-year college degree. Unfortunately 
for foster youth, the financial resources, mentorship, support, stability, and guidance needed 
to complete postsecondary education or training programs are not common, resulting in 
these low numbers. 

At SOS Children’s Villages Florida, we help our young people defy the odds with a 
100% high school graduation rate, and 85% go on to receive some form of secondary 
education. These results are achieved through the support of our Next Steps program 
providing a continuum of services for young adults who have aged out of care.


